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“I want to share my gratitude for the continued generosity and stewardship of the people of our local church during these difficult times. I ask all of the faithful in the Archdiocese to continue to support their parishes during this time while the public celebration of Masses is suspended. As parishes are dependent on their weekly offertory collections, I ask that families do what they can to support the ongoing mission of their churches through online giving.”
- Daniel Cardinal DiNardo
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